McClenagan, Laura

From: Jeff and Marisa St John <upperredwoodcreek@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2021 7:43 AM
To: Planning Clerk

10/7 Planning Commission - No New/Additions to Cannabis Grows

Marisa St John

3 minutes ago
Details
Hello,

Please do not approve new cannabis grows or additions to existing ones for these reasons:

1. The County is in a drought

2. The County recently added $1M for cannabis grant's because current growers say that their businesses are in crisis due to falling prices
3. The County is not tallying estimated water usage, acreage, etc. so there is no way to analyze cumulative impact to communities or
watersheds.

Thank for your consideration of these concerns.
Regards,

Marisa Darpino
District 5



McClenagan, Laura

From: Jeff and Marisa St John <upperredwoodcreek@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2021 7:34 AM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: 10/7 Zoning Admin - No New/Additions to Cannabis Grows
Hello,

Please do not approve new cannabis grows or additions to existing ones for these reasons:

1. The County is in a drought

2. The County recently added $1M for cannabis grant's because current growers say that their businesses are in crisis due to
falling prices

3. The County is not tallying estimated water usage, acreage, etc. so there is no way to analyze cumulative impact to
communities or watersheds.

Thank for your consideration of these concerns.
Regards,

Marisa Darpino
District 5



